Kathy A. Sulllvan

From: Chris Parish [cparish@peregrinefund.org)
Sent:  Tuesday, January 30, 2007 5:44 PM
To: Kathy A. Sullivan; efeltes@peregrinefund.o-g. regniarg@aoi.com; Hord@peregrinefund.org

Subjact: RE: Bames new vamint bullet

So, | wonder if the copper-tin alloy is toxic? Gralngor has talkad with them about tha fact that copper is also
known to be toxdc. Very interasting.

Cp

Chris N. Parish
The Peregrine Fund
Condor Project Dircctor
HC31Box22
Mormon Lake, AZ R6038

(928) 606-5155 cell
(928) 354-2215 fax

cparish(@peregrinefimd. org

~—--Original Message----

From: Kathy A. Sullivan [maiko:KSullivan@azefd.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2007 2:53 FM

To: cparish@peregrinefund.org; efeltes@paregrinefund.org; regniarg@aol.com; tlord@peregrinefund.org
Subject: Barnes new varmint bullet

Steve Rosenstock from our research branch just stopped by to show me the new Bames “Varmint
Grenade"” frangibie butlet, It looks like it will bs replacir:) thelr Varminator lead bullet. it's @ copper-tin
alloy that explodes into a powder on impact. F's not an the shelves yet, but will e soon. I'l make sure
that the huntsrs hear about it and that Cib 3la's ard Sportsman’s carry it. Looks like we need to get out
and piink some coyotes soon. Barnes 2007 lins looks promising — they seem to be phasing out their iead

bullets.
Kathy AZGFD002232



